
Cannabis Control Division 
April 9, 2024 

Reporting Requirements for Theft, Loss or Confiscation 
of Cannabis or Cannabis Products 

  

The Cannabis Control Division (CCD) is reminding and requesting all licensees to 
promptly inform the CCD in writing of any theft of cannabis or cannabis products, 
loss of cannabis or cannabis products due to unanticipated events (property fires, 
water damage, contamination, etc.), or confiscation of cannabis or cannabis 
products by legal authorities.  

This notification must be made no later than 24 hours after the licensee becomes 
aware of the incident/loss. The notification should include the cannabis business 
name and license number, date, time, and location of the incident, along with a list 
or manifest detailing what was taken or lost, including wholesale and retail values.  

Additionally, if applicable, licensees are required to provide a copy of the police 
report, video footage, and any other supporting evidence requested by the CCD. 

For questions or to submit such a report, please send an e-mail to: 
ccd.compliance@rld.nm.gov. 

  

Thank you, 

Cannabis Control Division 
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